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Monday, 5 December 2016 

 
Year 6 Fundraising: Sponge Throwing Day 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

As part of fundraising for the Year 6 farewell, Year 6 will be running a 
Sponge Throwing Day on Thursday, 8 December 2016. 
 

It will cost $1.00 for 1 throw, or $3.00 for 5 throws.  
 

This will occur between recess and lunch on this day.  
 
Thank you for supporting our Year 6 group! 

 
Mr Tim Boyd         Mr Mark 

Davies 
Stage 3 Teacher         Principal 
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